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June 27, 2000 

Mr , Steven Jeffrey Lowell 
Mission Director 
International Humanitarian Landmine Removal Project 
1000 South Old Woodward, #105-43 
Birmingham, Michigan 4B009-6734 

Dear Mr. lowell: 

As Mayor and on behalf of the City of Chicago . I congratulate you and the 
members of the International Humanitarian Landmine Removal Project (lHLRP) on your 
efforts to remove landmines around the world . 

Thousands of people in dozens of countries have been severely maimed . killed or 
left hungry and homeless as a result of land mine accidents, I support the IHLRP's 
continuing efforts toward landmine remediation. as well as your work to provide food. 
water, medical supplies and other needed help to those in need , Your humanitarian efforts 
have helped ensure better lives for many. 

You have my best wishes for a safe and successful campaign. 

Mayor 


